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Arrant, Bryan 30 015 " 32957

From: Misti Mclurg [marbob@marbob.com]
Sent:  Wednesday, March 09, 2005 1:48 PM
To: Arrant, Bryan

Subject: Charles Fee #1

Dear Bryan:

Thank you for your email and follow up on the multiple operator in the same proration unit
answer.

Marbob Energy Corporation would request that you approve the APD as submitted. We will
commit that upon completing the well we will either be under the new rule which allows us to
operate the well, will file for a hearing requesting an exception to the existing rule, or have the
present operator of the proration unit produce the well.

Based on Richard’s information regarding the timing of the adoption of the new rule, that may
work perfect. We are looking at drilling five wells in this area and plan to make this the 51" well

and since we are still a few weeks away from commencing the first well, we will probably not
be ready to produce until the new rule has been adopted.
If you need anything else from us, please contact me.

Sincerely,

Raye Miller
Land Department

RM/mm
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